Summer Vacations

Dear Parents,

We hope you've had a wonderful summer break filled with joy, relaxation, and quality time with your
loved ones! We're thrilled to welcome our students back to school after the break.

Important Dates and Timings:
- School Re-opens: Tuesday, July 1st, 2025
- School Timings:
PS to Xl
Arrival 7.30 to 7.45 am.
- School Gate Closure: 7:50 a.m. sharp (please ensure your child arrives on time)

Holiday Homework Submission:
Please note that the holiday homework submission dates are from July 1st to July 3rd.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us.

Best wishes,
Team SAM




